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December 4 - December 8, 2024 

GWR Outing at 

River Rocks Landing, Gadsden, AL 
 

Linda Tomsett hosted this outing that is featured in this newsletter, and we thank her for getting us 

organized and together each December to celebrate the season as well as our friendships.  And, thank you 

Lyn Brown our roving reporter.   
 

We had a wonderful outing for our Christmas holiday this year.  Six coaches were in attendance filled with 

wonderful folks!!  Those in attendance were Frank Alciati, Roger Coulombe, Barbara and Jim Bell, Lyn 

Brown, Jimmy and Stulynn Simpson, Jim Tudor and Linda Tomsett.  For those of you that could not attend 

we missed you.  The event started with Happy Hour on Wednesday.  Dinner was at Longhorns and that 

resturant did not disappoint us.  The food is always great.   
 

    
 

After dinner you can almost guess what we did.  We played Chase the Ace and the winners were Frank, 

Lyn, and Frank!!! 
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Thursday morning was so cold but it did not stop us.  We took in all the sights at the campground.  Their 

yearly decorations are awesome.  
 

Our dinner was potluck and we have some great cooks in our group.  Linda Tomsett gave all of us a 

Christmas head ornament to wear for our group picture.  On Thursday Jim Tudor joined us with his fur 

buddy Jack.  

    
 

 
 

 

After dinner we played Left, Center, Right.  We had lots of laugher with that game. we played that one four 

times and look closely who won.  Frank, Roger, Frank, and Roger!! They were raking in those quarters. 
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Friday turned out to be even colder but we braved the cold to visit other campsites in the area.  We also 

stopped at the Falls in Gadsden.  We walked the mall and that made us hungry so we stopped at Waffle 

House to have brunch.   
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Dinner was at The Top of the River!!  No words to describe how good the food was there.  At 7:00 the 

campground was hosting Bingo so Lyn, Linda, Frank and Jimmy decided we'd check it out.  Linda won two 

games!!  
 

   
 

 
 

A great breakfast started off our day. Fun and fellowship is what its all about with this group.  Our business 

meeting included electing new officers.  Frank Alciati was elected President and Jim Tudor was elected 

Vice President. Linda Tomsett will continue as Treasurer.  Thank you to Dennis Harrison for serving as our 

President over the last few years.  And thank you to Frank Alciati and Jim Tudor for accepting their new 

illustrius roles!   

 

 

 

We went our separate ways for lunch but met at 

Frank and Rogers coach to play a game of Kings 

in a Corner.  Lots and lots of laughter.  Barbara 

and Frank had never played this game before but 

we couldn't tell because they kept winning every 

hand. 
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Dinner on Saturday was so good.  The food was plentiful.  After dinner we had our gift swap which is 

always a lot of fun with ones stealing others gifts!!  

 

    

 
 

We ended the evening with playing Chase the Ace.  Winners were Frank, Roger and Linda.  (We need to 

check in where Frank and Roger keeps all those quarters!!) 

 

 
 

On Sunday we said our goodbyes and bid safe travels to everyone.  

 

We hope your Christmas was Merry and blessings are upon you -  Happy New Year to All! 

 

Hope to see y’all in February! 

 

Leslie Keener,   

GWR Secretary 
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